
 

May 19, 2021 

Jim Ward 

Regulatory Analyst 

Utilities and Transportation Commission 

PO Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

VIA E-FILING 

RE: Docket #210260- Withdraw Tariff Surcharge Portion of General Rate Case 

Dear Mr. Ward, 

Tatoosh Water Company is withdrawing only the portion of the General Rate Case pertaining to the Tariff 

Surcharge. The water system plan has been submitted to the DOH, but not approved yet. Once approval is 

obtained from the DOH, a tariff surcharge will be requested at that time. 

Thank you. 

Patty Childers 

Tatoosh Water Company  

14263 Calhoun Road 

Mount Vernon, WA 98273 
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